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Sent:
To:
Subject:

Chee Hoong Lee <cheehoongl@hotmail.com>
Thursday, January 21, 2010 2:08 AM
secreta ry < secreta ry@ C FTC. g ov >
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Sir/Madam,

Regarding the following identification number RIN 3038-AC61, to reduce the Forex Trading
leverage to 10:1.

I strongly disagree and oppose to this proposal.

Thank you.

You r faithfully,
Chee Hoong
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